
 

 

 

PUBLIC ADVISORY   

 
 

SUVA ARTERIAL ROAD UPGRADING PROJECT (SARUP 1) 

 
 

Under the on-going Suva Arterial Road Upgrading Project (SARUP 1), the FRA contractor will be 

carrying out adjustment of manhole covers on the main carriage way at Rewa Street junction on 

the Suva bound lane and also at the Waimanu Road junction.  

These works are planned for Saturday 2nd June 2018 and Sunday 3rd June 2018, daily from 

9.00am till 7.00pm. 

During these works, the intersection will be operational with only partial lane closures. Motorists 

are advised to take heed of the road works and take alternate routes. All works are subject to 

weather. For queries please call our toll free number 5720.  

  


